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Village of Cold Spring Code Update Committee 
85 Main Street, Cold Spring, NY 10516 

August 15, 2018 

Meeting 

The Village of Cold Spring Code Update Committee held a meeting on August 15, 2018 at 7pm at the 
Village office at 85 Main St. Attending were board members: Bonny Carmicino, Norah Hart, Paul 
Henderson, Anne Impellizzeri, Michael Reisman; Trustee Marie Early. Karen Doyle was absent. 

CALL TO ORDER 
M. Early called the meeting to order at 7:05pm. 

AUGUST 22 PUBLIC PRESENTATION 
The CUC reviewed the PowerPoint slides and content for: Outdoor Lighting Standards, Evaluate Steep 
Slope Standards, Green Building Standards, Evaluate Flooding Standards and Evaluate Ridgeline Overlay 
District.  During the discussion: 

• Minor revisions were made to slides and content 
• Slide formatting was made consistent for all topics 
• It was agreed that all changes will be complete by 8-19-18 (to allow time for printing and 

preparation of final Power Point) 
• The new chapters will be sent to the village attorney for review and comment. 
• Hard copies of the slides and content will be available at the public hearing 
• Questions will be entertained at the end of each section (topic) of the presentation 
• M. Early will review the slide presentation with members of the committee on Saturday and 

Sunday for final comments. 

PUBLIC COMMENT - None 

COMMITTEE BUSINESS 
The next meeting will be on September 5, 2018 at 7pm. 

ADJOURNMENT 
B. Carmicino made a motion to adjourn the meeting. N. Hart seconded and the meeting was adjourned 
at 8:05pm. 

Submitted by:  
Michael Mell 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
Marie Early         Date 


